

Upcoming Events

<u>Issaquah Petco</u>

July 16th; 12 p.m. to 2 p.m. 975 NW Gilman Blvd Issaquah, WA 98027 425.392.9664

View all PUP events: Calendar



Support PUP: Shop on AmazonSmile

Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of eligible purchases to **PUP** when you shop on AmazonSmile.

Just use this link when you shop; it's the same experience you're used to.

June **PUP**date

"We are dedicated to helping dogs find their forever homes."



2016 So Far...

PUP has already helped a total of 81 dogs and cats find forever homes in 2016.

To see our available dogs and cats, click here!

Navid's Happy Update!

Navid came to PUP as a "normal" pup, with no medical issues noted back in March, However, it turned out that Navid had a liver shunt.

Thanks to his original fosters, they saw unusual signs and alerted me and our vets immediately. Navid ended up staying at Companion Animal Hospital for a while so they could stabilize him enough to go home. Once he was stable enough, he went into another foster home to help build up his system, readying it for surgery. We needed to get this boy healthy!



Dr. Ritchie and Dr. Okrasinski, or EB as we call him (he does the majority of our specialist surgeries), discounted their fees to make surgery possible for our little rescue and our little rescue pup. With the help of our donors, we were able to raise funds to pay for much of Navid's medical costs, with PUP taking up the rest. Together, we made it happen!

The great news? Navid's bloodwork came back NORMAL! He is right where he should be without being a liver shunt pup. As you can imagine, we are elated that this little foster pup is doing so well after three months of intensive care. Great work all!

- Laura Tonkin, Director

4th of July Safety Tips



It's that time of year again, the 4th of July holiday, when fireworks can be detrimental to the psyche of your beloved pet.

Before you head out for the big celebrations with your dog in tow, please consider the following safety tips:



Honoring Pets

In May 2016, Companion
Animal Hospital donated to PUP on
behalf of the following pets:

Annabelle K, Itzi F, Lido M, Martha S, Nana C, Pepper G, Potter S, Ruby C, Rusty A, Sunshine S, and Winston P

Thank You for Helping
PUP Rescue More
Cats and Dogs!

We are able to help more dogs find their "forever homes" because of our generous donors.

May Donors:

Becky A, Amazon, Shannon B (For Maize), Cynthia Ann C, Jesse C, Jill C, Philip and Sharon G (Our very best wishes to Caroline and Brennan), Jim J (In gratitude for our wonderful PUPS, Allie and Goose!!!), Carol and Chris M, Melanie M (in memory of Cozzie - a beloved and much missed faithful companion for the last 12 years), Jeff and Kari N, Sebastian P, David S (In memory of Alia Crowe and Maestro), David S, TCC Verizon, Michele and Alan T (Neuter one dog), Amanda T, Elizabeth W, Wendy Y, Gina Z, and Paula Z

PUP sends a big thank you to all of our May donors! Your generosity will help **PUP** rescue even more dogs in 2016!

To make a donation to support PUP, please click the PayPal "Donate" button below:

 Keep your dogs away from barbeques, sparklers, fireworks, and citronella candles.

- ID your pet.
- Do not take your pet to large celebrations with excessive noise, fireworks, or unsupervised food.
- Keep your pet hydrated!

The Humane Society has a <u>complete list of tips</u> for keeping your pets safe, calm, and happy over this 4th of July.

Raven & Winston's Happy Tail

Dear **PUP** - Attached is a current photo of Winston and Raven on their first birthday, April 17th. We brought them to their forever home last July. We first met them when they were 4 days old and had just opened their eyes. There were four males and one female in the litter. We wanted the female and one of the males. Raven, the female was black and we wanted Goose who was white, but were told that we would get the male that bonded best with Raven. That



turned out to be Finch whom we renamed Winston when we brought him home. They are two very loving and happy dogs and are inseparable. They get very upset whenever they are separated even for just a short time and don't like it at all when we have to go out and leave them home. Thanks **PUP!**

- Paul

Penny's Happy Tail



Hi Laura - You guys are doing great work. I'm amazed to hear that there are so many more shelter kittens in CA than here.

Penny (previously Twilight) is a wonderful kitten. Full of life and loves to play, but also loves to snuggle which both of us like. Just like our other cat (Debit, 15 year old domestic shorthair) she seems to think she is a person. We think Penny was meant to be for us - she looks like she could be Debit's little sister and acts like it too.

Deb is still getting used to having a "little

sister" who wants to play all

the time. The relationship is still evolving but getting better every day. Penny on the left and Debit enjoying the sun. Thanks!

- Jim







All of the pets in this frame are currently available for adoption. Click on one of their adorable pictures to learn more about these pets in need.

Connect with **PUP** on Facebook and Twitter:





Calling All Happy Tails!

Your dog has a special place in our hearts! We love to hear from our adopters and see photos of **PUP** alumni. How has your dog or cat settled into your family? We'd like to know! Send us your Happy Tail! Whether you adopted last month or years ago, please send us a quick email at info@pupdogrescue.org.

Become a Foster for PUP

Click <u>here</u> to find out more about how to become a part of this great organization.



PUPdate * Volume 4, Issue 37 * PUP * P.O. Box 1691 Issaquah, WA 98027 Contact Us | info@pupdogrescue.org

